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标 题 ： Consultants have responsibility to community, not just inpatients, says chair of GP
partnership review
简介： Hospitals and hospital consultants have a responsibility to the wider
community, not just their patients, and should start thinking that way, the
chair of the government’s GP partnership review has said.
全文链接：https://www.bmj.com/content/366/bmj.l4827
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标题：Health supports needed for homeless persons transitioning from hospitals
简 介 ： Abstract Being homeless has a negative effect on health and the
health needs of individuals experiencing homelessness are complex and
challenging to address. As a result of limited access to and use of primary
healthcare, the main point of entry into the healthcare system for
individuals experiencing homelessness is often hospitals and emergency
departments. Persons experiencing homelessness are commonly discharged from
hospital settings to locations that do not support recovery or access to
follow‐up care (e.g. shelters or the street). This can be costly to both
the healthcare system and to individuals' health and quality of life. We
conducted a scoping review of the literature published between 2007 and
2017 to identify the types of health supports needed for persons
experiencing homelessness who are discharged from the hospital. Thirteen
literature sources met inclusion criteria and thematic data analyses by two
researchers resulted in the identification of six themes related to the
types of health supports needed for persons experiencing homelessness who
are transitioning (i.e. being discharged) from the hospital. Using a
community consultation approach, the scoping review themes were validated
with 23 health and shelter service providers and included in our integrated
findings. Themes included: (a) a respectful and understanding approach to
care, (b) housing assessments, (c) communication/coordination/navigation,
(d) supports for after‐care, (e) complex medical care and medication
management, and (f) basic needs and transportation. These themes were found
to resonate with participants of the community consultation workshop.
Recommendations for trauma‐informed care and patient‐ or client‐centred
care approaches are discussed.
全文链接：http://pan.ckcest.cn/rcservice//doc?doc_id=42416
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标题：The strange resilience of new public management: the case of medical research in the
UK's national health service
简介： Whether New Public Management (NPM) ideas and practices have remained
resilient or are now in decline remains a topic of contention. We
investigate the case of a national system, introduced in 2006, for
performance managing medical research in the United Kingdom's National
Health System (NHS). We argue that the system conforms to traditional NPM,
providing empirical evidence of its late adoption and resilience. We
highlight potential conflicts in the adoption of NPM in this context and
demonstrate for the first time the potential for this NPM-style system to

produce unintended and unwanted consequences in the context of medical
research.
全文链接：http://pan.ckcest.cn/rcservice//doc?doc_id=42420
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标题：Assessing the effectiveness of advanced nurse practitioners undertaking home visits in
an out of hours urgent primary care service in England
简 介 ： stract Aim To measure the effectiveness of advanced nurse
practitioners (ANPs) against national quality requirements for out‐of‐
hours (OOH) care, to compare ANP effectiveness with that of doctors working
in the same service, and to evaluate the impact of ANPs on the service.
Background There is little documented evidence of ANPs undertaking urgent
home visits in the OOH setting. This study advances current knowledge of
this aspect of the OOH service and makes recommendations for the management
of the ANP urgent home visiting service. Methods Analysis of 1,539 ANP
home‐visit patient electronic case notes over a 12‐month period, a focus
group of eight GPs, and interviews with six ANPs. Results Advanced nurse
practitioners are as effective as GPs in undertaking urgent home visits.
Their documentation is more consistent and their refer‐on rate to
secondary care is less than that of GP colleagues. Conclusion Advanced
nurse practitioners can provide equivalent clinical outcomes to GPs when
undertaking urgent home visits. Implications for Nursing Management This
study adds to the body of evidence for the positive impact of ANPs on OOH
service delivery and managers can be assured that they are practising at a
level that makes them effective and safe to undertake this role.
全文链接：http://pan.ckcest.cn/rcservice//doc?doc_id=42417
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标题：Reforms in the Portuguese health care sector: Challenges and proposals
简 介 ： Summary Portugal has one of the most complete public systems
worldwide. Since 1979, the Portuguese National Health Service (NHS) was
developed based on the integration and complementarity between different
levels of care (primary, secondary, continued, and palliative care).
However, in 2009, the absence of economic growth and the increased foreign
debt led the country to a severe economic slowdown, reducing the public
funding and weakening the decentralized model of health care
administration. During the austerity period, political attention has
focused primarily on reducing health care costs and consolidating the
efficiency and sustainability with no structural reform. After the
postcrisis period (since 2016), the recovery of the public health system
begun. Since then, some proposals have required a reform of the health
sector's governance structure based on the promotion of access, quality,
and efficiency. This study presents several key issues involved in the
current postcrisis reform of the Portuguese NHS response structure to
citizens' needs. The article also discusses the implications of this
Portuguese experience based on current reforms with impact on the future of

citizens' health
全文链接：http://pan.ckcest.cn/rcservice//doc?doc_id=42418

